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Hi, 

My name is Wang Bao Li, my wife  and my son live on  Royal Avenue,  New 
Westminster, we all against Zoning Bylaw 6680, 2001, Amendment Bylaw (Columbia Square Plaza) No. 8485 , 
2024. 

Columbia square provides the neibourhood variety of Post Office, Pharmacy, Save on food and convenience to 
us over the past decade.  We all against this proposal because Columbia Square Plaza is really needed , 
especially senior people.  Without it, we will have to drive to 6th to mail parcel or shopping. 

thanks, 
Wang Bao Li 
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